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The Coppice Primary School Newsletter 

 

Head Teacher’s News 

Attendance awards 
Two hundred and twenty eight attendance badges have today been presented to 
those children who achieved 100% attendance for the Summer term of the last 
academic year. Bronze, silver and 100% badges have all been given out depending 
on what the child achieved. Remember that a bronze star is for one term of 
100% attendance last year; a silver is for two terms of 100% last year; and a 
100% badge is for all three terms of 100%.  
 
Everyone who has been presented with a badge can be rightly proud of their 
achievement - well done children!  
 
For this term, children can continue to wear any bronze or silver stars that have 
been achieved as these are still current.  However, any 100% badges from the 
2017-18 academic year can no longer be worn as there are now the  
newly-presented 100% badges to wear. 
 
Once this term is over though, all bronze and silver stars will need to be removed 
as new bronze stars will be issued for children achieving 100% during this term 
and the reward system begins again. However, the new 100% badges can be worn 
for the entire year. 
 
I am now looking forward to seeing how many children achieve a bronze 100% 
star for the Autumn term and to presenting these at the start of the spring term 
after the Christmas holiday.  
 
Don't forget too, that once again we will be running the 98% and 
above attendance year group reward for any children who achieve this level 
of attendance from the start of the academic year to the cut-off point at the end 
of the Summer term.  
 
Finally- a big thank you to parents for continuing to support your child with 
regular school attendance - your support is greatly appreciated!  

 
Kind regards, 
Mr. Hutt     (Deputy Head) 
     
 
 

 

 
 

   

 
RD- Curtis P 

RG- Zachary D 
RT- Rosabella 
1H- Megan M 
1P-  
1W- Ayla W 
2A- Brody H 
2CA- Connor O 
2J-Eliza F 
3HK- James B 
3K- George P 
3P- Kiera-Marie 
4M- Jessica P 
4S- Kyla P 
4W- Joel B 
5G- Dolce C 
5K- Lewis (the 
previous week) 
5LG- James T 
6C- Leila W 
6L- Penny P 
6G- Harry K 
 
 
 
The theme for next 
week will be: 
Helpfulness 

Star of the week 

 

 
Week ending 27.09.19 
First- 94 Eagles 
Second- 77 Owls 
Third- 76 Hawks 
Fourth – 58 Falcons  

Team Points 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Assembly theme 

% attendance 1.9.19-20.9.19 

RD  96.4 RT 94.1 RG 95.5 

1H 98.4 1P 93.9 1W 97.1 

2CA 98.1 2A 95.4 2J 93.3 

3P 97.6 3K 99.1 3HK 96.8 

4M 99.2 4W 88.3 4S 92.4 

5G 95.6 5K 98.5 5LG 97.4 

6L 97.1 6G 93.6 6C 97.5 

Whole school 95.9% 

Highest Weekly Attendance w/b 20.9.19 
Congratulations to 1H (99.3%) and 3HK (an excellent 100%) for having the highest weekly attendance in 
KS1 and KS2 respectively. 
Punctuality Award:   KS1: RG   KS2:  5LG 
 
 

Punctuality Award:   KS1: RG   KS2:  5LG 

 

 



              
              
               

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Every year the Right Honourable Sajid Javid invites 
school children to design his Christmas card. He sends 
this card to lots of very important people including The 
Queen! Over the past few years we have had children 
from The Coppice designing the winning card or being 
runners up. Mr Javid comes to the school to meet the 
winners and thank them for their design. If you would 
like to have the chance of the Queen seeing your card 
please follow the instructions on the poster. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next week at The Coppice 

Two of our flute players excelled themselves last term and passed their music medal exams in 
flute.  Millie T (was in 6L, now at Woodrush) gained her Silver medal and Eva A (5K) gained her Copper 
medal.  We wish them every continued success with their music making, well done both! 
We should also blow our own trumpet and celebrate being awarded our Music Mark status.  
Don’t forget music tuition begins next week! (piano, violin, flute). 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 

It’s competition time! 

Musical success 



    
  
 
 
Our Aldi sticker poster is filling up nicely but we actually have two to complete so keep those stickers 
coming. There’s a collection box in the lobby by the office for you to drop the stickers into.  We are 
collecting to win sports kit for the school and there’s a chance that we could win £20,000 for the school 
too. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Many thanks to everyone who gave their £1 donation for their children to come to school in their own 
clothes. The total raised currently stands at almost £700. If you forgot to send in your pound and would 
still like to donate, it’s not too late. Just drop your donation into the school office and we will add it to the 
total. 
The charities that will benefit are Birmingham Children’s Hospital and Primrose Hospice.  
 
 
 
 
We are pleased to enclose a copy of our clubs timetable for this academic year. We will update you with 
any new clubs as and when information is received. 
There will be a Forest School/Eco type club starting after half term, so watch out for more information 
later.  
Mr Laight’s football club will start next Thursday and letters will go out at the beginning of the week.  

Aldi stickers 

Fundraising 

Clubs timetable 



 
 
 
 
School website-  http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/ 

Newsletter- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/main-school-newsletter-and-nursery-newsletter/ 
PTA- https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice/#.Wv1BYDQvypo 
Calendar- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/calendar/ 
Suggestions box- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/suggestion-box/ 
Official Facebook page- https://www.facebook.com/coppiceps/ 
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